
Department of Planning and Budget 
2019 Fiscal Impact Statement 

 

1. Bill Number:   HB1887E 

 House of Origin  Introduced  Substitute  Engrossed  

 Second House  In Committee    Substitute  Enrolled 
 

2. Patron: Miyares 

 

3.  Committee: Senate Committee on General Laws and Technology 

 

4. Title: Posting human trafficking hotline information 

 

5. Summary:  The proposed bill requires the Virginia Alcoholic Beverage Control Authority 

(“Authority”) to post notice of the existence of a human trafficking hotline in government 

stores, with the exception of government stores established on a distiller’s licensed premises. 

 The bill also requires human trafficking hotline notices to be posted in Virginia Employment 

Commission employment offices. The purpose is to alert possible witnesses or victims of 

human trafficking to the availability of a means to report crimes and gain assistance..   

 

6. Budget Amendment Necessary:  No 

  

7. Fiscal Impact Estimates:  Preliminary (see Item 8) 

  

8. Fiscal Implications:  According to the Virginia Alcoholic Beverage Control Authority 

(“Authority”) and the Virginia Employment Commission (“VEC”), the proposed bill is not 

expected to create a material fiscal impact. 

 

9. Specific Agency or Political Subdivisions Affected:  Virginia Alcoholic Beverage Control 

Authority and Virginia Employment Commission 

  

10. Technical Amendment Necessary:  No 

  

11. Other Comments:  None 
 

 


